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As a registered voter in Oregon and someone who works closely with the farming 

community in Oregon, I strongly OPPOSE HB2548!  We do not need a Board of 

unelected officials dictating employment decisions in the workplace when most of 

them probably will have no experience working on a farm.  Furthermore, the 

Government is not there to be in the day to day business management of private 

operations.  It just creates more costs and that benefits no one. 


